ST JOSEPH’S PARISH - WARRNAMBOOL

Parish Office: 5562 2231 Fax: 5562 2230

E-mail: warrnambool@ballarat.catholic.org.au
Diocesan website: www.ballarat.catholic.org.au

PARISH STAFF: Fr John Fitzgerald (Parish Priest)

Barry Wolff (Business Manager)
Leanne McElgunn (Secretary)
Pat Negri (Gardening/Maintenance)

Office Hours: Monday to Friday: 9.00am - 1.00pm; 1.30pm - 4.00pm

SCHOOL PRINCIPALS: Michael Gray (St Joseph’s School)
Peter Morgan (Emmanuel College)

Sunday: 8.30am - 10.30am - 6.00pm
Purnim:11.00am (Eucharist on 2nd and 4th Sundays)
(Assembly of Word with Communion on 1st, 3rd & Sth Sundays)

WEEK-DAY LITURGIES: Tuesday, Thursday & Friday: 10.00am: (Eucharist)
Wednesday: 11.00am (Requiem Mass: Anna Bradley RIP)

Friday: 10.30am (Reconciliation)

WEEK-END LITURGIES:

26th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Deaths: Anna Bradley, Fr Paul Mercovich, Shirley Wooster

Anniversaries: Pte Graham Warburton (KIA Vietnam), Mary Therese Wolff, Harriet
(‘onheady

Baptism: Annabel & Rosie Thornton are welcomed into God’s Family this weekend

Baptism Preparation: Next Information evening is Wednesday, 11th October at
7.30pm. Please book in to Parish Office prior to the evening

Ballarat Clergy Support Fund: $2,731.00 Thank you

St John of God Auxiliary: Movie screening, ‘Murder on the Orient Express’.
Tuesday 14th November 10.00am at Capitol Theatre. $15 includes morning tea.
Tickets available Pat 5562 7200, Judy 5562 8138. All welcome

Liturgical Roster: Copies available or please check your email. A further Roster will
be available in the coming weeks, taking us into 2018!

Stewardship - Finances
Stewardship: Weekly average contributions for the month of August
Parish: $2,243.00 Pledged Amount: (per week) $2,820 Presbytery: $1,275.00

NB: Parish contributions consists of envelopes, credit cards & direct debit

Welcome home: We welcome Fr John back this weekend and trust he had an
enjoyable and restful holiday

Social Justice Statement: Copies of Statement available (Parish Office) or
www.socialjustice.catholic.org.au

St Vincent de Paul: The St Vincent de Paul Society is starting an After-School
Tutoring Program for primary school aged students. We are looking for volunteer
tutors. You do NOT need to be a teacher. More information available in Gathering
Space or contact Christina Worrall 0409 841 312,/christina.worrall@svdp.vic.org.au

Resources: The Diocesan Resource Centre has a wide range of resources that can be
borrowed free. There are books, periodicals, music and dvd’s on many topics. Items
can be borrowed and returned through the post. Further information on the Diocesan
website www.ballarat.catholic.org.au or Kate 5337 7149

Rosary: Celebrating 100 Years of Fatima. Join in praying the Rosary on the Civic
Green 14th October at 11.00am

Diocesan News: You can keep up to date with news in the Diocese by registering for
Diocesan ENews at enews@ballarat.catholic.org.au

Meetings: Wednesday: Pastoral Leadership Team at 5.00pm

Jnuitation
Past & Present Family Group Members

All are invited to a luncheon to celebrate 25 years of the Passionist Family
Group Movement of St Joseph’s Parish Warrnambool
Date: 22nd October 2017
Time: 12 noon
St Joseph’s Parish Hall
Cost: $15 per person
RSVP: Parish Office 5562 2231
Further information: Chris & Jane Thompson (5539 8457)

-




